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GRAND RAPIDS, MI.  Detectives with the Michigan State Police Sixth District Special Investigations 

Section today submitted their investigative report of the shooting of Patrick Lyoya to the Kent County 

Prosecutor’s Office.   

The investigative report and supporting documentation were provided to Kent County Prosecutor, Chris 

Becker, this afternoon. The investigation remains in on-going status as detectives await the return of 

forensic reports from the manufacturer of the body camera and Taser. Those reports will be forwarded to 

the Prosecutor once received. 

Detectives will conduct any additional investigation requested by the prosecutor or if new information is 

generated. 
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